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Please reply to: Concord Office 

February 14, 2019 

PIGNATELLI 

YIA HAND DELIYERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Re: 2019 Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for 
Qualified Capital Project Annual Adjustment Charge 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

On February 11, 2019, Pennichuck Water Works filed its 2019 Petition of Pennichuck Water 
Works, Inc. for Qualified Capital Project Annual Adjustment Charge. Attached to that 
Petition as Exhibits 1-2 were schedules describing capital expenditures for 2018-2021. In 
those schedules, the full cost of a portion of the PWW-PEU Interconnect was allocated to 
PWW alone instead of being split between PWW and PEU. Specifically, the $67,850 
allocated to capital expenditures for 2018 for the "Mast Road Replacement (PEU-PWW) 
Interconnection" should have been allocated 50% to PWW, or $33,925. 

An original and six copies of the corrected Exhibits 1-2 are attached to this letter and should 
replace the Exhibits 1-2 filed on February 11, 2019. 

Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing. 
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